
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 5/1/2017 11:27:04 AM
Subject: Re: Drug Prices

For LG
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone 

From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Monday, May 1, 2017 10:02:30 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: Drug Prices 
 
Is this for the Lt. Governor or for someone else. I have requested the information but I want to make a note of who this 
is for.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Friday, April 28, 2017 5:57 PM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: Drug Prices
 
Please contact HHS and PEBA and find out the amount spent on Abilify, Risperdal, Zyprexa and Seroquel in 
FY 2008.
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